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2 Dartmouth Park 

Avenue

08/06/2017  13:31:022017/2383/P COMMNT Sarah Gavron I have lived in Dartmouth Park for many years and am very fond of Grove End House with it’s 

lovely mature garden and striking west facing facade. I am delighted that someone is willing 

to invest a great deal of time and energy into sensitively upgrading this building that is clearly 

in need of repair. The scheme offers the potential to upgrade the uncharacteristic flat roof as 

well as removing the unsightly pipework from the front. While I can recognise a reluctance by 

some not to want to change anything about this house, there is a real opportunity to better 

preserve it’s finer details for many years to come. I’ve looked through the thorough historic 

report and feel the applicants have a developed an understanding and appreciation of how this 

building has developed over time. I would like to support the proposal and look forward to 

seeing the plans being realised, yours sincerely, Sarah Gavron

Page 3 of 8


